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MEDICAL-LEGAL PRESS RELEASE
"Arthritic Degeneration Causes Accident Victims to Have 
Greater Bodily Injury with Less Force"
 

Dear Mr. Smith,

This letter is not a solicitation.

The medical-legal community functions under rules of the courts where often arguments determine outcomes in spite of overwhelming evidence to the contrary. Often that body of evidence is circumstantial, yet there is peer reviewed research backing doctors' clinical findings to support your clients' complaints.

Wikipedia Definition: "Peer review is a generic term that is used to describe a process of self-regulation by a profession or a process of evaluation involving qualified individuals with the related field. Peer review methods are employed to maintain standards, improve performance, and provide credibility."

I am involved in a research program that renders current peer reviewed research surrounding the injured, twice per month, with a focus on "debunking" the nonsensical myths often argued in the courts. This research involves accepted conclusions and standards in the medical community and my experience and credentials allow me to render an opinion on the applicability of these standards to your clients.

Arthritic degeneration is one of the most prevalent issues in the courts today, along with trauma vs. degeneration related disc issues, non-damaged vehicles and bodily injury and a library full of other pertinent issues facing the personal injury community. My goal is to put this research in your hands on a regular basis so that the courts reflect the truth of the injuries of accident victims. I welcome your phone call so I can explain the conclusions of the research.

 

Respectfully,

　
Mark Studin DC, FASBE(C), DAAPM, DAAMLP

	


